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Davis-BesseNPEm Resource

From: Cooper, Paula
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2011 3:29 PM
To: dsnyder@ohiohistory.org
Cc: BeBault, April
Subject: Davis-Besse License Renewal

Mr. Snyder, 
 
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission is holding an Environmental Audit the week of March 7, 2011.  The purpose of the 
audit is to research the potential environmental impacts of the renewed license of the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power station. 
 
We would like to extend an invitation to a representative of your staff to attend the site audit.   
 
The onsite days will be March 8-10 with the General Site tour occurring on March 8th. A complete audit schedule can be 
forwarded to your office if you are interested.  
 
Please let me know by February 28th if there is anyone interested in attending. If you have any questions please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Paula E. Cooper 
Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852-2738 
Email: paula.cooper@nrc.gov  
Phone: (301) 415-2323 
Fax: (301) 415-2002 
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